
What grade will my child attend 
in Portland Public Schools?

Before coming 
to Portland Public 
Schools my child 
was attending a 

school in 
grades K-12.

I have a copy 
of my child’s 

educational record 
showing successful 
completion of the 
last grade level.

School grade level will be 
determined by your child’s age 
on Sept. 1.  

• Children who are new to 
school must be at least 5 
years old on Sept. 1 to 
enroll in kindergarten, 
unless they receive 
permission for early entry.

• Once enrolled, students 
without education records 
should work with teachers 
and counselors to set 
coursework that meets their 
needs, which may include 
classes typically reserved for 
children at other grade levels.

Your child may continue to 
the next grade level, if 
entering at the start of the 
school year, or the same 
grade level if entering in the 
middle of the school year.

Exception
Children who completed 
kindergarten elsewhere but 
are 5 years old on Sept. 1 
may choose to re-enroll 
in kindergarten.
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